
 

 

 

             

       Southern Regional Middle School 

Student Bulletin 

Monday, October 23 
 

Halloween is right around the corner! Win a pumpkin bucket filled with Halloween goodies. For one 
dollar, guess how many objects fill the bucket. The closest guess wins! Builders Club representatives 
will be in the cafeteria during lunch. Come, check it out!!! 
 
The next meeting for the Math Club will be Thursday, October 26th, in A-6. If you have any questions, 

please see Mrs. Lovas or Mrs. Browning 

 
Any 8th grader interested in applying to MATES, Performing Arts Academy, or the Academy of Law and 

Public Safety must attend the Admissions Information Session.  ALL applications are due December 1st to 

your guidance counselor. 

 

MATES Sessions –  

       October 21 at 10:00 am 

       October 26 at 6:30 pm 

       November 18th at 10:00 am 

 

Performing Arts Academy 

Sessions 

    October 21 at 9:00 am 

    November 16 at 6:30 pm 

    November 18 at 9:00 am 

Academy of Law & Public Safety 

    October 26th at 6:30pm 

    November 14 at 6:30 pm 

 

The first dance is Friday, Oct. 27, in the middle school gym.  This will be a Halloween dance and you 

are permitted to wear your costume, but all dress code guidelines apply and your face must be visible. 

This dance will also support our canned food drive for local food banks.  The cost is $3.00 or $2.00 

with a canned food item. 

IDs will be issued Thursday during homeroom. You must have your ID with you at the dance in 

order to attend.  If you do not receive your ID in homeroom, you must come to the office during 

homeroom for a special dance pass.  

Seventh graders should plan to be dropped off and picked up in the back parking lot. 

Eighth graders should plan to be dropped off and picked up in the front parking lot by the E-hall 

double doors.  If you are car-pooling, decide in advance which location your ride should meet you. 

The dance starts at 6:30pm and no one will be allowed in after 7:00pm.  The dance ends at 8:30pm.  

You must be picked up by 8:45 in order to attend the next night event.  If you have any questions, 

please come to the Main Office. 

 

On Wednesday, November 1st, the Phys. Ed. Dept. will once again be participating in their “I Can” 

project.  Each student is asked to bring in two canned goods to use as their weights for the day’s 

activity. Not only will we get a great workout on that day, but we will also be donating food items to 

local families that are in need.  You can start bringing in your cans now and keeping them in your 

lockers. Don’t forget, that’s Wednesday, November 1st! 

 

Students are NOT allowed to stay after school to watch a sporting event.  If you would like to see an 

event, you must go home and come back with a parent chaperone. 

 
Reminder to all students – Backpacks are not permitted in the hallways, only drawstring bags are allowed.  Cell phones 

must be turned off and put away prior to entering the building each morning. Cell phones may not be used during the 

school day unless you have specific permission from your teacher. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


